
HAPPY GRADUATION + HAPPY SUMMER! 

 

Until graduation, the Open Lab + Lasers 

are open normal hours. The Woodshop + 

CNC router is available on a project-to-

project basis M – F 10AM-6PM if you 

email us in advance. 

 

For summer access to the FabLab Team 

and Spaces, please email 

fablab@virginia.edu 

with your project, dates, and times that you 

would like to work. We will confirm with 

you in advance if tools are usable and 

staffing available.   

 

We will be closed to all projects for 

Fall Prep 8.19-8.26. 

 

Enjoy the rest and relaxation of the season! 

FabLab Love, MTAR 


